
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

10. Properties located at 895 and 905 Sarnia Road North Portion (39T-14501/Z-8395) 

 

 Laverne Kirkness, Kirkness Planning Consultants, on behalf of the applicant – advising 

that he is very proud to be working for 905 Sarnia Inc.; indicating that they have worked 

with staff for well over a year on this and they have gotten pretty much what they would 

like to from the beginning, but also these matters of public interest in terms of 

connectivity, the CPR bridge and the relocation of the wetland are major features for the 

public, too; and, advising that he just wanted to make sure his clients were recognized. 


